
Saturday, November 10 

10 am – 1 pm 

 

High school students are encouraged to join us for an 

opportunity to take a free SAT Practice Test. The assessment will 

be proctored at the library, courtesy of Sylvan Learning Center. 

Registrants should bring their own pencil and calculator for the test. 
  

After the test, teens and their parents can join us on  

Thursday, November 15 from 6:30 - 7:30 pm  
to receive their personalized results.* 

 

*Families unable to make the Thursday evening session may call and visit the  

Mishawaka Sylvan Learning Center to find out their scores. 

  

Space is limited.  Registration is required.   

 

Mishawaka Library | 209 Lincolnway East 
(574) 259-5277 x 1400 

mphpl.org 
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Mishawaka Library | Teens Grades 9 - 12 

  

 


